
Newsletter November/December 2024Newsletter November/December 2024

Welcome Veronica!Welcome Veronica!
Veronica Martinez is our
new Work Study Student.  
Welcome Veronica, we’re
happy to have you
aboard!

Thank you to everyone
who participated in our
Halloween at the Library
event!  Over 40 students,
staff, and faculty
participated in the event.
There were 39 completed

For the remainder of the
term a  selection of
books by and about
Native Americans will be
displayed in the
Commons.

Check out our word
search on the back of
this newsletter and see
if you can find the
names of Native
American authors.

Native AMericanNative AMerican
Heritage MonthHeritage Month

Halloween at the LibraryHalloween at the Library

pumpkins added to our banner which will be
displayed at the entrance to the Library until
November 20th.

Josii Topete was our grand prize winner of two
OCCC bags and a stuffed OCCC shark.
Congratulations and thank you again for
participating Josii!
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Surprise ItemsSurprise Items

Native American Word searchNative American Word search

For the rest of the term
we will be displaying
“surprise” books.

Each book is wrapped
up with three clues as
to its contents. 

Find one that appeals
to you, open it, and
check it out. All we ask
is that you give it a
shot, it may surprise
you. 

For the rest of the term we will
be displaying multicultural
picture books in honor of
National Picture Book Month.

Picture Book MonthPicture Book Month  

See if you can find all the names of Native
American authors in this puzzle.  

Michaela Goade
Joy Harjo
Brandon Hobson

Tommy Orange
Dawn Quigley
Rebecca Roanhorse


